
An invitation  

to our 

EQUESTRIAN 

OPEN 
MORNING 

9.30am—2pm 

10th October 2012 

 

with Director of Riding,  

Darrell Scaife BHSI, UKCC, 
Bri sh Even ng Accredited 

Coach 

www.stonarschool.com 

Shine with us 



Experience Riding Education at Stonar 
“Pupils’ achievements are excellent…they make very good 
progress across their academic studies and extra-curricular 

activities, with an extremely wide range of pursuits available” 
ISI Inspection Report 2012 

EQUESTRIAN OPEN MORNING 
10th OCTOBER 2012 

9.30 am – 2.00pm 

 

with Director of Riding, Darrell Scaife BHSI, UKCC,  

British Eventing Accredited Coach  

 

Bring your own horse / pony* 

Taster clinic with Darrell Scaife 

Tour of Equestrian Centre and meet key staff 

Tour of School and facilities 

Parents’ hospitality and brief presentation by Head  

An opportunity to meet key members of senior and academic staff 

Lunch with current pupils 

*A school horse may be available subject to prior arrangement 

 

Register online at www.stonarschool.com/openmornings.asp 

For more information please contact  

Karen Ibbott, Registrar, T. 01225 701741, E. k.ibbott@stonarschool.com  

Stonar School, Cottles Park, Atworth, Wiltshire, SN12 8NT 

 


